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	Action Required
	By Whom
	PPG Agreement    Yes / No
	By When
	Date Completed
	Outcome / Comments

	12/11/12
	Translation of Information
	EB – PPG Member
	Yes
	Ongoing
	Ongoing
	EB to review existing leaflets, translating the key messages into a leaflet for Polish patients

	11/02/13
	Open Day
	DM/PPG
	Yes
	End 2013 
	09/10/2013
	DM to set up a couple of open days throughout the year to show patients newly installed treatment room and highlight additional services available at the surgery

	11/02/13
	First Aid Training Course
	GG/PPG
	Yes
	End 2013 
	
	GG to liaise with 3rd party supplier to set up 2 training sessions available for patients to attend FOC – various suppliers contacted. Awaiting communication from West Mids Ambulance.

	11/02/13 
	IT Training
	PPG
	Yes
	Ongoing
	28/05/2013
	PPG members to attend local library IT training sessions and provide feedback as regards to their experience at the next meeting.  If successful, this will be promoted as a 3rd party service provider via surgery newsletter, notice board and website

	11/02/13 
	Eye Care Services
	PPG
	Yes
	28/02/13 
	26/02/13
	DM collated feedback from PPG members with regards to proposed eye care services.  Information sent to Tim Jones (CCG)

	11/02/13 
	Virtual PPG Activity
	DM/PPG
	Yes
	28/02/13 
	27/02/13 
	Suggestions box to be relocated in a more prominent location in the hope this will increase additional activity within the surgery

	11/02/13
	Virtual PPG Awareness
	JH
	Yes
	01/03/13
	Ongoing
	Note to be applied to prescriptions highlighting virtual PPG service

	13/05/2013
	Carers Association
	DM/PPG
	Yes
	19/08/13
	09/10/2013
	Carers Association to attend August meeting to speak with the PPG about support available.
Representative did not attend. PPG to meet with them at the Open Day arranged on 9 October

	19/08/2013
	Online Appointment 
Booking / Cancellation
	DM/JL
	Yes
	16/09/2013
	16/09/2013
	Following feedback from patients last year the surgery has explored the opportunity to offer online appointments. This has gone live and patients are being advised with flyers / newsletters

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	


